Heartiest Congratulations to

Labdhi International
for
3" Highest Polymer Sale

Western Region
F.Y. 2005-2006

I on behalf of Team HPL, take this opportunity to
congratulate you and your spirited team for your
consistent efforts towards growth of HWPL business.
HPL sincerely wishes that you continue to strive for higher
performance  in the years to come

17" Feb 2007 ful'z@geu

Vice President el Head
Marketing & Business Development




